## February 11, 2020

St. Clare

Dear St. Clare Families,

Registration for the 2020-21 school year began on Sunday, January 26 at the Open House. All registrations that were turned in by Tuesday, February 4th were eligible to win a \$100 credit towards next year's tuition! **Our three winners are the Wells, Bowker, and Clancy Families!** Thank you to everyone who has turned in your registration. Knowing how many students will be in each class really helps in our planning for next year.

We would like to announce another way for you to earn tuition credit! We are asking if you would talk to friends who have children entering grades K - 7th to encourage them to consider St. Clare School. See the yellow "Recommendation Slip" in the take-home folder for directions on how to earn a 2020-21 \$500 tuition credit for your family and a \$200 credit for your friend.

We will be Feasting for Funds at **Van Abels on Wednesday**, **February 19th**. Please join us between 4-8pm for camaraderie with our school family and a delicious meal!

Using our Title IV Funds from the state, Ms. Bohman and Ms. Roznowski were able to attend the State Reading Association Conference in Milwaukee last Thursday through Saturday. The top-notch professional development added to their repertoire of best teaching practices. They are excited to use what they learned with their students and to share what they heard with their colleagues.

Please consider joining us for our **Wisconsin School Choice meeting on Monday, February 17th at 6pm** in the school basement. Wisconsin School Choice is an amazing opportunity for our families and for our school. Families who qualify receive FREE tuition for all of their years at St. Clare Catholic School.

Congratulations to Amelie T, Julianna C, and Leah W for their fantastic performances at the St. John the Baptist Forensics Meet last Thursday. How impressive that they practiced so much and performed in front of an audience -- something so many people are afraid to do!

May you know God's Peace in 2020, Julie

PS

A reminder that Friday's Valentines Dance is for 5th - 8th graders and that it starts at 6:30pm and ends at 9pm.

## New and exciting things are happening at St. Clare School! Are you willing to share the enthusiasm with your friends?

\*small class sizes \*a family atmosphere \*faith-filled, dedicated teachers \*Spanish starting at 4th grade

RECOMMENDATION SLIP from _	
I have had a conversation with theTheir children are	family.
	Current Grade
	Current Grade
	Current Grade
I encouraged them to consider having their child(r You may contact the parents to invite them for a v	•
Father	Mother
at the following email	·
Process	

## Process:

You tell your friend why you think St. Clare is a great fit for your family! Get permission from the parents for Mrs. Hubbard to contact them. Turn in this form to the office.

If they decide to register their child (ren) in K - 7th grade for the 2020-21 school year, you receive \$500 off next year's tuition, and they receive a \$200 credit.